
For more information, please contact Center Director Melinda Wilson at 

732.548.5468 or at melinda.wilson@ymcaofmewsa.org. 

FOREVER 
LEARNING 
Kindergarten Open House at 

CENTENARY EARLY LEARNING CENTER 

Centenary ELC will continue its full day Kindergarten program for the 2022-
2023 school year!  Families who are interested are welcome to join us at an 
Open House and Information Session.  Meet our teacher, Ms. Linda Rutter, 
and receive a brief introduction to the program and skills to be developed 
throughout the school year.  Discussion will also include Kindergarten  
readiness.  No pre-registration required. 
 

Centenary Early Learning Center  
200 Hillside Avenue 
Metuchen, NJ 08840 

DATE: 
Saturday, 

January 22, 2022 
 

TIME: 
11:00am-1:00 pm 

ymcaofmewsa.org/child-care 

mailto:melinda.wilson@ymcaofmewsa.org

